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9 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am writing to invite your son/daughter to the English Department Morning Study Support. This 
session runs each Wednesday morning from 7.45am – 8.25am in Room 915 and is an opportunity 
for your son/daughter to start their day with some additional support from one of our English Core 
Progress Assistant, Mrs Poynter.  
 
Your son/daughter may wish to come with an area of their GCSE study that they would like to 
focus on in mind, or they are welcome to attend for help and support with their self-study or 
classwork.  
 
If you would like any further information on the support offered by the English department, please 
do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 
 
Start date: 15 June 2022 
 
We look forward to welcoming your son/daughter to these sessions. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss J Curtin-Sewell 
Assistant Director of English 
Intervention Co-ordinator 
 
 


